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The Board of Directors of the Phelps County Community Foundation (PCCF) is excited to
announce that Roger Allmand has been awarded the Foundation's "Random Grants of
Kindness!" 

Roger, along with his wife Marlis, is a true pillar of our community, consistently willing
to lend a hand and give back in meaningful ways. His dedication and selflessness inspire
those around him, making our community a better place for everyone.

The PCCF Board recognizes individuals, groups, and organizations that go above and
beyond to enhance the lives of people in Phelps County. In honor of Roger, a donation
of $2,500 will be made to the fund of his choice held at PCCF.

Grace Grove, President of the PCCF Board, stated, "Roger's dedication to the community
is truly remarkable, and the Foundation wants to recognize and thank him and Marlis
for their service."

The Phelps County Community Foundation is grateful to the many organizations and
individuals who make positive impacts in Phelps County for the benefit of all residents.


